
Description:   Compote JE Caldwell & Co 
Phila

Weight:  5.73 oz t

Lot #: 2

Description:   2 Sterling pedestal salts

Weight:  1.56 oz t

Lot #: 3

Description:   Sterling nut bowl with 
monogram  Dominick & Haff

Weight:  3.39 oz t

Lot #: 4

Description:   Salt & Pepper

Weight:  2.46 oz t

Lot #: 5

Description:   Powder/cigarette tin with 
lions engraved en-scribed inside 11.22.03

Weight:  4.28 oz t

Lot #: 6

Description:   Baby Rattle

Weight:  0.7 oz t

Lot #: 7

Description:   Celery or asparagus dish 
approximately 12 inches Mexican silver

Weight:  12.69 oz t

Lot #: 8

Description:   Large candle-holders Ster-
ling Mexico

Weight:  20.38 oz t

Lot #: 9

Description:   Fluted Bud Vase weighted 
approximately 10 inches

Weight:  6.09 oz t

Lot #: 10

Description:   Tea caddy marked HE

Weight:  5.54 oz t

Lot #: 11

Description:   Sterling small footed vase 
approximately 4 inches high in original box 
Retailed by Wendall & Roberts Albany NY

Weight:  1.57 oz t

Lot #: 12

Description:   Pedestal embossed Scalloped 
edge compote 8 X 10 3/4 German 800 silver

Weight:  16.2 oz t

Lot #: 13



Description:   Cased set of 4 hand ham-
mered silver beakers hallmarks for Stockholm 
1971 by silversmith L. Restrom (.830)

Weight:  6.9 oz t

Lot #: 14

Description:   Set of 5 nesting Kiddish cups 
Russian silver 84 KE

Weight:  5.14 oz t

Lot #: 15

Description:   Sterling Goblets cement 
weighted set of 8 approximately 4 1/2 inches 
tall

Weight:  33.83 oz t

Lot #: 16

Description:   Simpson, Hall & Miller Ster-
ling cream & sugar Wallingford, CT 1895-98 
monogrammed

Weight:  6.77 oz t

Lot #: 17

Description:   Pedestal fruit basket with 
handle & family crest in middle 11 3/8 X 8 
7/8  1854 to 1870 Tiffany & Co 530 Broadway 
M
Weight:  27.6 oz t

Lot #: 18

Description:   Sterling belt buckle hand 
engraved Simmons

Weight:  0.63 oz t

Lot #: 19

Description:   Sterling Gorham oval tray 18 
1/4 X 12 7/16 monogram S King & Sons

Weight:  35.81 oz t

Lot #: 20

Description:   Sterling silver figural sleigh 
sugar dish on wheels Brooklyn NY C1900 
American silver Retailed by Wm Wise & Son

Weight:  6.99 oz t

Lot #: 21

Description:   Georg Jensen Sterling han-
dled bowl 8 13/16 diameter

Weight:  18.65 oz t

Lot #: 22

Description:   Sterling mint dishes Re-
pousse’ head of Liberty 1908 In God We Trust 
(8)

Weight:  16.57 oz t

Lot #: 23

Description:   George III Sterling Silver la-
dle approx 12 1/4 long Wm Eley & Wm Fearn

Weight:  5.82 oz t

Lot #: 24

Description:   Sterling Medallion ladle 
Gorham & Co retailed by Tiffany & Co Mars 
Head

Weight:  2.08 oz t

Lot #: 25



Description:   Geo III Sterling fish slice/
server Wm Eley & Wm Fearn hallmark Lon-
don 1803

Weight:  2.19 oz t

Lot #: 26

Description:   Early Victorian Sterling fish 
slice/server Hallmarks for London 1841/2 
Geo Adams

Weight:  3.98 oz t

Lot #: 27

Description:   American Coin silver tea 
service NY style of 1820’s Gerardus Boyce 
(Tea pot, cream jug, lidded sugar bowl, waste 
bowl)
Weight:  98.92 oz t

Lot #: 28

Description:   Gorham Sterling sugar bowl 
& creamer (hammered engraved finish)

Weight:  13.86 oz t

Lot #: 29

Description:   Châtelaine with skirt holder 
1870 to 1875 Tiffany & Co 1158 Union 
Square M

Weight:  2.29 oz t

Lot #: 30

Description:   Danish silver tea pot Hall-
marks for Copenhagen 1821

Weight:  14.78 oz t

Lot #: 31

Description:   Mexican Sterling silver gravy 
boat with detachable under-plate Mexico .925 
maker CAM

Weight:  14.33 oz t

Lot #: 32

Description:   Sterling cigarette holder w/
monogram & lady smoking Unger Bros

Weight:  2.05 oz t

Lot #: 33

Description:   Sterling coin holder/make 
up case Saart Bros

Weight:  2.8 oz t

Lot #: 34

Description:   Round Sterling cylinder 
1875-1891 Tiffany & Co M

Weight:  5.17 oz t

Lot #: 35

Description:   Sterling silver coffee pot by 
Cohr Denmark

Weight:  17.35 oz t

Lot #: 36

Description:   Sterling silver Tea caddy by 
Frank W. Smith Co retailed by Bailey, Banks 
& Biddle  c1910

Weight:  3.71 oz t

Lot #: 37



Description:   Sterling vegetable dishes 
Whiting Mfg Co c1895 (One bears retailer 
mark of Theo Starr)

Weight:  18.54 oz t

Lot #: 38

Description:   Sterling Fiddleback pattern 
French  and other various makers 39 forks, 38 
spoons - weight w/o knives

Weight:  187.42 oz t

Lot #: 39

Description:   Netherlands Silver Tea Cad-
dy 3 sided ship with windmill motif R 133

Weight:  5.32 oz t

Lot #: 40

Description:   International Sterling vase 
fluted top 12 inches tall

Weight:  11.29 oz t

Lot #: 41

Description:   Large candle-holder Re-
pousse approx 13 inches tall circa 1846

Weight:  13.57 oz t

Lot #: 42

Description:   Sterling Gale, Dominick & 
Haff center piece New York circa 1890 with 
crest approx 11 1/2 inches tall

Weight:  45.26 oz t

Lot #: 43

Description:   Austria Hungary 800 silver 
Secessionist art nouveau chocolate set with 
tray 6 demitasse holders Lennox inserts 
(weight not including inserts)
Weight:  75.38 oz t

Lot #: 44

Description:   Sterling Silver overlay on 
ivory umbrella handle

Weight:  4.58 oz t

Lot #: 45

Description:   Austria Hungary Silver 
figural ink stand (weight without glass con-
tainers)

Weight:  2.93 oz t

Lot #: 46

Description:   French Silver open salt and 
condiment jar with blue liners (3 pcs I misc)
(weight without inserts)

Weight:  4.25 oz t

Lot #: 47

Description:   Austrian Hungarian Silver 
base porcelain top tazza (weighted)

Weight:  N/A oz t

Lot #: 48

Description:   English Sterling tea caddy 
c1788

Weight:  5.11 oz t

Lot #: 49



Description:   Sterling and glass swan dish 
8 1/4 long by 4 1/4 wide

Weight:  N/A oz t

Lot #: 50

Description:   English silver gold wash 
dolphin pedestal dish made for Tiffany & Co 
1959

Weight:  21.82 oz t

Lot #: 51

Description:   German Silver 3 piece tea set 
800 silver circa 1890

Weight:  44.4 oz t

Lot #: 52

Description:   Sterling International Royal 
Danish 5 pc tea set

Weight:  76.84 oz t

Lot #: 53

Description:   Schofield Sterling Salt & 
Pepper

Weight:  3.73 oz t

Lot #: 54

Description:   European 800 silver sleigh 
with figure

Weight:  2.23 oz t

Lot #: 55

Description:   6 misc Sterling liquor labels

Weight:  1.77 oz t

Lot #: 56

Description:   Tiffany & Co Sterling Revere 
bowl

Weight:  12.31 oz t

Lot #: 57

Description:   Sterling Durgin water pitch-
er with some engraving

Weight:  19.44 oz t

Lot #: 58

Description:   German 830 silver 3 arm 
candelabras

Weight:  42.73 oz t

Lot #: 59

Description:   Sterling silver Repousse 
pattern two handled vase approx 14 1/4 tall 
Davis & Galt

Weight:  50.23 oz t

Lot #: 60

Description:   Sterling with Ivory handled 
tea strainer (double handled)

Weight:  1.38 oz t

Lot #: 61



Description:   1831 English caster set (Lon-
don)

Weight:  N/A oz t

Lot #: 62

Description:   3 Sterling Tea balls on chain

Weight:  1.55 oz t

Lot #: 63

Description:   Small English hip flask 1901

Weight:  3.05 oz t

Lot #: 64

Description:   Sterling Tiffany Tea caddy 
spoons Floral Basket Handles

Weight:  1.89 oz t

Lot #: 65

Description:   Gale & Willis Sterling bright 
cut crumber 1859-1862

Weight:  4.09 oz t

Lot #: 66

Description:   George Shiebler Sterling 
diamond pattern ladle

Weight:  2.08 oz t

Lot #: 67

Description:   Sterling gravy ladles various 
makers (4)

Weight:  5.1 oz t

Lot #: 68

Description:   Sterling gravy ladles various 
makers (4)

Weight:  7.09 oz t

Lot #: 69

Description:   Sterling serving spoons 
various makers  (5)

Weight:  8 oz t

Lot #: 70

Description:   4 misc Sterling serving forks

Weight:  7.24 oz t

Lot #: 71

Description:   4 misc Sterling sardine 
serving forks

Weight:  3.16 oz t

Lot #: 72

Description:   S Kirk & Son Sterling silver 
sardine serving fork

Weight:  1.55 oz t

Lot #: 73



Description:   2 misc Sterling silver butter 
picks

Weight:  1.08 oz t

Lot #: 74

Description:   2 large misc Sterling silver 
serving forks

Weight:  5.76 oz t

Lot #: 75

Description:   2 Stieff Misc lettuce serving 
forks

Weight:  2.86 oz t

Lot #: 76

Description:   4 misc Sterling serving forks

Weight:  2.26 oz t

Lot #: 77

Description:   English silver London 1841 
gold wash Repousse tea kettle maker Robert 
Hennell III

Weight:  24.78 oz t

Lot #: 78

Description:   Towle Sterling silver butter 
plates (6) 6 inch diameter Old Colonial

Weight:  20.92 oz t

Lot #: 79

Description:   Gold wash Sterling Cham-
pagne goblets (2) Shreve & Co San Francisco 
c1910-1920

Weight:  12.65 oz t

Lot #: 80

Description:   Gorham Sterling Imperial 
Chrysanthemum soup ladle

Weight:  5.79 oz t

Lot #: 81

Description:   A Jacobi & Co Repousse 
butter pats (8)

Weight:  13.7 oz t

Lot #: 82

Description:   Redlich & Co Sterling cock-
tail shaker 13 inches tall   1879-1890

Weight:  25.81 oz t

Lot #: 83

Description:   Alvin Sterling butter pats 
(11) retailer Hennegen Bates Co

Weight:  6.58 oz t

Lot #: 84

Description:   German 800 scalloped edge 
handled bowl

Weight:  17.33 oz t

Lot #: 85



Description:   Sterling Old Newbury Craft-
ers art nouveau compote (some dents)

Weight:  9.72 oz t

Lot #: 86

Description:   Germany 800 silver Re-
pousse 3 arm candelabras

Weight:  25.94 oz t

Lot #: 87

Description:   2 pcs 800 European silver 
pen tray & candy dish

Weight:  7.22 oz t

Lot #: 88

Description:   Hungarian oval tray 15 1/4 
inches long

Weight:  11.09 oz t

Lot #: 89

Description:   Reed & Barton Sterling 
bread plate retailed by BB&B 12 1/2 inches 
long

Weight:  9.34 oz t

Lot #: 90

Description:   Russian 84 vodka cups (2)

Weight:  3.5 oz t

Lot #: 91

Description:   New Castle English incense 
burner with pierced lid rams head legs 1781 
to 1782

Weight:  4.87 oz t

Lot #: 92

Description:   2 Georg Jensen Sterling 
silver trays 3 1/2 diameter

Weight:  3.65 oz t

Lot #: 93

Description:   Coin silver Medallion nap-
kin ring

Weight:  0.96 oz t

Lot #: 94

Description:   English tea pot London 1823

Weight:  16.72 oz t

Lot #: 95

Description:   Tiffany & Co Sterling footed 
dish

Weight:  6.34 oz t

Lot #: 96

Description:   Georg Jensen Sterling wine 
coaster

Weight:  3.61 oz t

Lot #: 97



Description:   Sterling tea strainer long 
handled Bigelow Kennard & Co

Weight:  2.01 oz t

Lot #: 98

Description:   Jenkins & Jenkins Inc 
Sterling silver rectangular bread tray  11 1/4 
inches long

Weight:  11.31 oz t

Lot #: 99

Description:   European 800 silver bowl, 
cup, bell, figural vase, cigarette case

Weight:  22.86 oz t

Lot #: 100

Description:   Gorham Sterling silver sugar 
& creamer  1916

Weight:  7.47 oz t

Lot #: 101

Description:   Gorham Sterling silver bowl 
& an unknown sterling compote

Weight:  12.19 oz t

Lot #: 102

Description:   French 950 silver two han-
dled bowl angels in a chariot

Weight:  4.4 oz t

Lot #: 103

Description:   Whiting Co Sterling bon 
bon dish art nouveau

Weight:  3.45 oz t

Lot #: 104

Description:   Frank Smith Sterling butter 
pats (12)

Weight:  12.07 oz t

Lot #: 105

Description:   Mexican hand hammered 
water pitcher Juven Lopez Reyes

Weight:  19.78 oz t

Lot #: 106

Description:   Mexican Sterling shell form 
footed bowls (4)

Weight:  14.52 oz t

Lot #: 107

Description:   Tiffany & Co Sterling silver 
Repousse wine coaster c1900-1905

Weight:  7.93 oz t

Lot #: 108

Description:   International Sterling silver 
bread plates (7) and (1) miscellaneous bread 
plate

Weight:  19.46 oz t

Lot #: 109



Description:   12 Frank Smith Sterling 
silver nut dishes

Weight:  6.94 oz t

Lot #: 110

Description:   Mexican Sterling silver can-
dle-holders pair

Weight:  20.92 oz t

Lot #: 111

Description:   Gorham Sterling silver ped-
estal plate 10 inch diameter

Weight:  14.13 oz t

Lot #: 112

Description:   Mexican Sterling silver 
bowls (6) Sanbornes

Weight:  22.52 oz t

Lot #: 113

Description:   French 900 silver wine taster 
with coin in center snake handle

Weight:  1.67 oz t

Lot #: 114

Description:   Silver coin center small 
plates & ashtrays

Weight:  10.28 oz t

Lot #: 115

Description:   Whiting Co Sterling floral 
decorated scalloped top bowl

Weight:  19.47 oz t

Lot #: 116

Description:   German 800 silver tea pot 
Ivory handle and finial

Weight:  25.28 oz t

Lot #: 117

Description:   JE Caldwell & Co Sterling 
silver candy dish

Weight:  4.7 oz t

Lot #: 118

Description:   English silver Kennel Club 
trophy 1936 with dog handles

Weight:  10.42 oz t

Lot #: 119

Description:   Sterling by Grand sterling 
handled basket

Weight:  14.09 oz t

Lot #: 120

Description:   Coin silver salt dishes (2)

Weight:  1.72 oz t

Lot #: 121



Description:   Mexican Revere Sterling 
silver bowl 10 inch diameter

Weight:  26.94 oz t

Lot #: 122

Description:   Gorham Cambridge pattern 
macaroni server

Weight:  2.41 oz t

Lot #: 123

Description:   English Sterling silver han-
dled baskets (small) 2 inch diameter

Weight:  3.05 oz t

Lot #: 124

Description:   Gorham Fontaine Bleau 
pattern dinner forks (12)

Weight:  21.18 oz t

Lot #: 125

Description:   Cartier Sterling two handled 
pedestal low bowl

Weight:  31.1 oz t

Lot #: 126

Description:   French & Franklin makers 
c1900 enameled Sterling silver ice cream 
server

Weight:  3.05 oz t

Lot #: 127

Description:   3 Sterling server various 
makers porringers

Weight:  9.71 oz t

Lot #: 128

Description:   Gorham Sterling silver 
pierced cracker server

Weight:  2.3 oz t

Lot #: 129

Description:   Peter Krider Sterling silver 
shell cake slice

Weight:  3.72 oz t

Lot #: 130

Description:   Bigelow Kennard & Co 
pierced pedestal tazza

Weight:  11.16 oz t

Lot #: 131

Description:   Theodore B Starr Sterling 
silver decorated bowl 8 1/4 inch diameter

Weight:  19.28 oz t

Lot #: 132

Description:   13 pc Sterling spoon lot by 
Shiebler

Weight:  12.29 oz t

Lot #: 133



Description:   Sterling silver enameled and 
pierced bon bon scoop

Weight:  0.55 oz t

Lot #: 134

Description:   11 Sterling silver soup 
spoons Dominick & Half Cupid pattern

Weight:  18.57 oz t

Lot #: 135

Description:   6 Sterling silver bon bon 
scoops various makers

Weight:  3.56 oz t

Lot #: 136

Description:   3 pierced Sterling silver bon 
bon scoops 2 enameled various makers

Weight:  3.42 oz t

Lot #: 137

Description:   4 Sterling silver various 
makers serving ladles

Weight:  3.24 oz t

Lot #: 138

Description:   7 Sterling silver various 
makers spoons

Weight:  5.67 oz t

Lot #: 139

Description:   Partial set International 
Sterling Wild Rose pattern 3 dinner forks, 6 
salad forks, 6 knives, 3 butters, 1 tea spoon  
(Weight not including knives)
Weight:  12.59 oz t

Lot #: 140

Description:   William Durgin Madame 
Royale Sterling silver pierced serving spoon

Weight:  1 oz t

Lot #: 141

Description:   Whiting Manufacturing Co 
Armor Sterling Silver pierced serving ladle

Weight:  1.04 oz t

Lot #: 142

Description:   12 Gorham Sterling silver 
Hunt Club tea spoons

Weight:  9.87 oz t

Lot #: 143

Description:   Gorham Sterling silver 
partial set 9 forks 7 spoons Henry Rowlands 
retailer

Weight:  24.28 oz t

Lot #: 144

Description:   Sterling silver 1868 ball han-
dled gold wash serving spoons GS?

Weight:  4.14 oz t

Lot #: 145



Description:   Misc English King/Kings 
Sterling flatware 8 tea spoons 4 serving pcs 
(Weight not including knife)

Weight:  22.73 oz t

Lot #: 146

Description:   7 Wallace Lucerne Sterling 
silver demitasse spoons

Weight:  2.32 oz t

Lot #: 147

Description:   Sheffield plate 3 arm large 
candelabra  height approx 21 inches

Weight:  N/A oz t

Lot #: 148

Description:   12 Sterling Antique pattern 
tea spoons

Weight:  10 oz t

Lot #: 149

Description:   English silver sugar bowl 
London 1803 two handled

Weight:  6.4 oz t

Lot #: 150

Description:   Sterling silver punch ladle 
inscribed Audubon Club on handle

Weight:  6.03 oz t

Lot #: 151

Description:   Shiebler Sterling silver leaf 
design tea caddy spoon

Weight:  0.45 oz t

Lot #: 152

Description:   18 misc Sterling silver demi-
tasse spoons

Weight:  5.58 oz t

Lot #: 153

Description:   3 misc Sterling silver master 
salt spoons 2 English 1 coin

Weight:  0.78 oz t

Lot #: 154

Description:   2 Sterling silver Full figure 
enameled Hawaii souvenir spoons

Weight:  2.98 oz t

Lot #: 155

Description:   11 misc Sterling silver tea/
coffee spoons

Weight:  6.86 oz t

Lot #: 156

Description:   6 Sterling silver twisted han-
dle bright cut bowls demitasse spoons

Weight:  1.63 oz t

Lot #: 157



Description:   Peter L Krider Philadelphia 
bright cut Sterling silver fish serving knife

Weight:  4.12 oz t

Lot #: 158

Description:   12 Wood & Hughes Murillo 
Sterling silver place forks

Weight:  18.02 oz t

Lot #: 159

Description:   6 Gorham Swiss pattern 
butter picks

Weight:  1.9 oz t

Lot #: 160

Description:   Reed & Barton Sterling sil-
ver Windsor pattern vegetable serving dish

Weight:  15.96 oz t

Lot #: 161

Description:   Poole Sterling silver 13 1/2 
inch diameter Chippendale engraved New 
York Turf Writers Cup

Weight:  34.72 oz t

Lot #: 162

Description:   Wallace Sterling soup ladle 
Irving pattern

Weight:  5.64 oz t

Lot #: 163

Description:   6 English Sterling silver 
demitasse spoons & 6 English Sterling silver 
muddler spoons (Weight not including set w/
black handle)
Weight:  2.45 oz t

Lot #: 164

Description:   3 Durgin Shell pattern Ster-
ling silver gold washed sugar tongs

Weight:  1.61 oz t

Lot #: 165

Description:   Wood & Hughes coin silver 
soup ladle

Weight:  5.19 oz t

Lot #: 166

Description:   Coin silver tea pot by John 
Targee New York c1797-1815 9 1/2 tall 11 1/2 
wide

Weight:  32.37 oz t

Lot #: 167

Description:   3 pcs misc Mexican Sterling 
silver 1 ashtray, 1 bowl, 1 candle snuffer

Weight:  15.92 oz t

Lot #: 168

Description:   Edinburgh Scotland 1855 
Sterling silver Kings pattern stuffing spoon

Weight:  3.7 oz t

Lot #: 169



Description:   Reed & Barton Newport 
pattern oval engraved presentation tray 16 
inches

Weight:  26.73 oz t

Lot #: 170

Description:   European 800 silver salt & 
pepper shakers and cat napkin clip

Weight:  4.07 oz t

Lot #: 171

Description:   2 German 800 silver oval 
trays

Weight:  5.38 oz t

Lot #: 172

Description:   European 800 silver flower 
vase weighted

Weight:  N/A oz t

Lot #: 173

Description:   Sterling vases as found 
weighted bottom

Weight:  N/A oz t

Lot #: 174

Description:   Sterling silver reticulated 
bowl A Stowell & Co RW markings

Weight:  6.53 oz t

Lot #: 175

Description:   JE Caldwell & Co Sterling 
silver tankard

Weight:  12.19 oz t

Lot #: 176


